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Tuesday, July 23, 2024 
 
Honorable Tyisha Walker-Meyers 
President of the Board of Alders 
165 Church Street 
New Haven, CT 06510 
 
Dear President Walker-Meyers, 
 
It is with great excitement I request support for the New Haven Night Market street festival event to 
take place for the third time on Chapel Street Friday, October 4, 2024 (rain date of Saturday, October 
5, 2024). The New Haven Night Market is an outdoor, evening bazaar celebrating the City of New 
Haven with art, music, vendors, community activities, food, and more. 
 
Since last year’s successful event at this location, we have received many requests from attendees, local 
businesses, and immediate property owners and organizations to return again this year. This would 
require your support of a street closure along Chapel Street spanning from College Street to York 
Street. 
 
Town Green District respectfully requests a Unanimous Consent review for approval of the proposed 
closure. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Francesca Vignola 
Director of Marketing & Events, Town Green District 
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